
 

 

St. Paul High School 

Alumni Association 

Minutes 

January 18, 2010 

Vencil Learning Center 

 

Present for meeting: Peggy Austin, Anna Carter, Drew Mullins, Johnny Jones, Chub 

Crowder, Benny Crowder, Wanda Carter, Terry Vencil, Judy Abbott, Peyton Gregory 

 

Benny opened the meeting. On a motion made by Judy Abbott and seconded by Johnny 

Jones the agenda was approved. 

 

The Reunion CD was discussed and Peyton Gregory stated that it was in the process of 

being completed. Drew Mullins will help make copies of the CD. 

 

Benny gave the treasurer’s report. She stated there was a balance of $7,483.24 in the 

account. She stated that all 4 Jones Scholarships had been paid for the second semester. 

She also stated that the Alumni Scholarship had been paid for the second semester.  

The treasurer’s report was accepted on a motion made by Chub Crowder and seconded by 

Johnny Jones.   

 

Johnny Jones stated that a Scholarship Committee meeting needed to be held prior to the 

next Alumni Association meeting in April so recommendations could be made for 

scholarships. 

 

It was stated that a meeting would be held on January 28, 2010 so community members 

could meet with Dr. Perry concerning the closing of St. Paul High School. 

 

A power point presentation and discussion was given by members of Team Estonoa. 

They were preparing for a meeting with the Virginia Department of Education to explore 

Federal Learn and Serve projects. Peggy Austin made a motion to give Team Estonoa 

$500 for the trip to Washington, DC. The motion was seconded by Johnny Jones. The 

motion passed. 

 

Anna Carter reported on activities going on at St. Paul High School. She mentioned the 

trip to Washington, DC for Team Estonoa. She mentioned Aerospace Scholar Michael 

Sutherland who will be spending one week at Langley this summer. She also mentioned 

that the PACE team finished in third place and the Boys Basketball team had a 10-1 

record. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Peyton Gregory and seconded by Peggy Austin. There 

being no other business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Peyton Gregory 


